
Great, As soon as we get the funds from Rotary district, I will be in touch to set up dates and 
transportation. We anticipate the trip to be in October . 
Together in Rotary 
 
Mahmoud El guindy 
President, RCSAN 
Engage Rotary>>>>>>>>Save Lives 
 
 
 
From: Pereira, Rita [mailto:Rita.Pereira@SAUSD.US]  

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 9:21 AM 
To: Mahmoud E lguindy 

Subject: RE: Sea Base Field Trip 

 
Good morning Mr. Iguindy, 

I forwarded your message to my District and they approved it.  Since this field trip is not until next year, I 
can't determine yet who will be attending, but probably it will be two third grade classes. If I need to 

complete any paperwork please let me know and I will gladly do it. 

Thanks again for keeping us in mind. If you need to contact me, the telephone for my school is (714) 
564-2900. 

  
Rita Pereira 
Principal 
Franklin Academy 

 
From: Mahmoud El guindy [melguindy@roadrunner.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 10:28 AM 

To: Pereira, Rita 

Subject: Sea Base Field Trip 

Hello Ms. Pereira, 
The Rotary Club of Santa Ana North would like to sponsor a field trip to  Newport Sea Base for a group of 
60 students and accompanying adults in the Fall of 2014. We are doing same for Hoover School. 
Attached are 3 pages covering all the present offering at Sea Base for various grade levels. They are 
working on a program for 4th graders. After your review, please let me know what you think? Thank you 
  
  
Together in Rotary 
Mahmoud Elguindy 
President, RCSAN 
Engage Rotary>>>>>>>>Save Lives 
  
 

mailto:Rita.Pereira@SAUSD.US

